## Jed Margolin

From: "Mcnutt, Jan (HQ-MC000)" <jan.mcnutt@nasa.gov>

To: "Jed Margolin" <jm@jmargolin.com>
Sent: Friday, July 24, 2009 10:42 AM
Subject: FOIA Appeal of FOIA No. 2008-270

Dear Mr. Margolin,

I've been informed that you are in contact with Mr. Randolph Harris of our office concerning the subject FOIA appeal. I have been assigned to respond to your appeal and as it stands, we are now past due in our response to you. I apologize for the delay and am officially requesting an extension for NASA to respond to your FOIA appeal. I would like to ask for a 20 day extension from the action due date that I received, which was July 17, 2009, which would require us to provide you with a response by August 6, 2009. We have every intention of providing you with a proper response, but circumstances have been such that we have not been able to process the response in the allotted time.

Thank you for your consideration of an extension in this matter.

Regards,

Jan S. McNutt
Senior Attorney (Commercial)
Office of the General Counsel
NASA Headquarters
Suite 9T11
300 E Street, SW
Washington, DC 20546-0001
(202) 358-0632
Jan.McNutt@nasa.gov